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I strongly oppose this bill due to the inclusion of certain books deemed to "educate" 

kids around the queer agenda, which contain pornographic material, should not be in 

the school system. If the reading of portions of these books (those this bill would 

include) could not be read on the Senate Floor because of its indecency and graphic 

nature, then those books that violate our own laws designed for mature audiences 

only, should not be allowed free access to immature minds. Oregon leaders need to 

realize mature material should not be introduced before a mind can handle its 

contents. 


